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The Transportation Committee met on Feb. 24.  The meeting was called to order at 10:00. 

Present were Dan Tester, Bryce Rupert, Adam Gregg, and David Powell.   

 

Transportation Director Gregg gave a general report on the transportation department.  

He then led a discussion of the condition and needs of the current fleet.  Consensus was 

reached that the District should seek bids for the purchase of 4 new busses.    Bids for 

both gasoline and diesel busses will be brought to the Board for consideration.  Mr. 

Gregg also recommended replacing two minivans and a driver’s education car with 3 new 

minivans.  Mr. Gregg will look for used fleet vans then, if that search is unsuccessful, 

move forward by seeking Board approval for the purchase of 3 new vans. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:45. 

 

 

 

 


